
°Dear Sir; 

Thank you for your time involved in writing 

to WOHN.'in regards to your reception. I wish to, 

apoligize for the form letter, but it..wôuld be.'very 

.hard for me to respond personally to,every verification. 

All of the information that you supplied to me was 

correct, and corresponded with the actual program. 

WOHN does not regularly broadcast during the nigYít, 

and your reception was during an experimental 

transmitter test. I hope that this letter óf verification 

is sufficient to your needs. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Geoffrey E. Peterson, C.E. 
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